MEMORANDUM

TO

DEPUTY COMMISSIONER, MISTG

ALL SERVICE DIRECTORS ALL DIVISION CHIEFS

DISTRICT COLLECTORS

FROM

REY LEONARDO B. GUERRERO

Commissioner/

APR 16 2019

SUBJECT

SECURING COMPUTERS BEING USED FOR

E2M APPLICATION

DATE

April 12, 2019

In order to protect the integrity and security of the data contained in the E2M system, the Bureau issued its policy guidelines in a Memorandum dated January 31, 2019 on "Securing Computers/Inter-networks being used for E2M application"

The above Memorandum, particularly part B(1) thereof, is hereby amended to read that "only BOC issued desktops, laptops, and other authorized devices shall be used to access E2M xxx"

For strict compliance.